PHOENIX, ARIZ. 2345 WESTWARD BLVD.
Telephone Alpine 4-8436

August 31, 1954

Mr., Maurice W. Nittler
Box 94
Geneva, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you for your report concerning reception
of Radio Station KRIZ.

Checking logs indicates you were receiving
station KRIZ during a frequency test period during
the times indicated in your report, from 2:30 to
2:45 CST, August 23, 1954,

KRIZ is a 250 watt full-time independent station,
All equipment is General Electriec.

Thank you for the report, and best DX,

William E. Bailey
Chief Engineer KRIZ
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